
Dear Voorhees Township Parents and School Community: 
 

 

At this time, the Voorhees Township Public Schools will be closed from Monday, March 16, 2020 through 

the end of March. Decisions for resuming our regular school schedule will be updated as new 

information and guidance is given. The decision was made in consultation with the NJ Department of 

Health/Camden County Office of Health and Human Services. At this time, we will conduct school days 

remotely following the attached Remote School Days Plan. The collaborative efforts our amazing staff 

resulted in a comprehensive plan that will allow our students to continue their education during this 

unprecedented time. 

 

The plan includes direct interaction between students and teachers each day. This will be a new learning 

experience for us all, and I know our cooperation and joint commitment to the plan will successfully get 

us through these trying circumstances. It is our hope that the plan will maintain the integrity of the 

learning for as long as is deemed necessary. 

 

All field trips, athletics events and practice, and other extracurricular activities are also cancelled. School 

district administration will keep all families and staff informed as additional information develops. A 

plan for free and reduced lunch meals will be forthcoming. 

 

It is important to note that there has been no report of any student or staff member being infected, or 

directly exposed to infection, to date. 

 

I appreciate your support, understanding, and cooperation as we navigate this uncharted territory. 
 

 

Respectfully, 
 

 

David N. Gentile, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
 


